
December 14 2023 FLLC Board Meeting Minutes 

Meeting started 5:00p 

Attendance:  Josh, Joe, Savannah, Rebecca, Julie, Dean, JP, Chase 

 

Financial Update:  Per Dean we have funds totalling 15877.80 

 

Spring Season: 

 

Middle School Team size 26 players 

Practice beginning mid February ~13th on Tuesdays and Thursdays 4p-6p 

Plans to have the field prepped and lined 1 week beforehand 

Resources requested: Practice balls.  Dean will be ordering these by the box 

Future business:  8th grade recognition night  Date to TDB 

 

10U Team size 22-24 players 

Practice beginning March ~7th.  Practice dates pending coaches' availability 

No additional resources requested 

 

8U Team size 12 players 

Practice beginning 1st week of March on Mondays and Wednesdays 

Requested resources:  Assistant Coach 

 

Considerations for field rentals for winter practice: 

Coolsports is not an option as they are booked out by soccer clubs already 

Dicks outdoor field space is our next best option 

 

Spring registration scheduled to open to returning players on 1/8/24 

Public access will open for new players on 2/5/24 

 

Banquet considerations 

Middle school will be having a dress party in May 

Locations considered: Buddy's Barbeque banquet hall and The Venue in Lenoir City 

Buddy's Hall has not provided their availability yet.  They did email a pricing sheet including a 

sports group special with a custom menu for  $16 per plate.   

If chosen, we can reach out to the team and have them vote on their entree and side.  This buffet 

option includes 2 main dish and 2 sides.   

Tea, lemonade, coffee and water are included as drink options.   

We can supply our own dessert, or have them prepare from a set menu for 3.25 per person   

 

 

The Venue is available all Sundays, the 3rd, 24th, and 31st  

A half ballroom will accommodate a party of 150 with a price of $2450 

A full ballroom will accommodate a party of 200 with a price of $3450 

This price includes tables, chairs and staff to assist with set up. 



A tour of the site can be arranged on or after 1/2/24    

 

10-8U will be having a mini golf/arcade and pizza party at Farragut mini golf in West End 

Center 

 

Fundraising Pledge and goals 

Wall Ball is pending approval prior to construction and future goals for spring will depend on the 

total cost 

 

Storage shed, once approved will be purchased to the size that meets our needs and placed inside 

the field's fenceline. 

Current price estimated at 4K, if our final purchase exceeds this, fund raisers will be arranged to 

collect the rest. 

 

Summer opportunities discussed - LAX clinic similar to the summer camp hosted by Catholic 

 

Future business:  10U and 8U head coach replacements will need to be decided on by May 

 

Replacements for Josh and Julie will also need to be decided on by May 

 

Next meeting planned for 1/25 
 


